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VIA E-FILING

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:	Iliad Water Services, Inc. - Alderlake Treatment Surcharge

Dear Mr. King:

	In support of the filing that was filed on Friday, February 20, 2015, the attached schedule shows the cost for the treatment facility and the calculation of the per customer amount.  This information is filed pursuant to WAC 480-110-455(2)(d)(iii).  

	A copy of the Department of Health letter requiring the plant improvements has been previously supplied to Commission Staff pursuant to WAC 480-110-455(2)(d)(iv).  

	The Company is requesting a one hundred percent funding of this plant through this surcharge as allowed by WAC 480-110-455.

	Your attention to these matters is appreciated.       

							Sincerely,



							RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs
Enclosure

cc:	Client (via e-mail)
	Jim Ward (with enclosures)	
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